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Farming in Tasmania inquiry

Dear Mr Wright

I think the industry is fantastic. it is a great way to provide food for a growing population, provides hundreds of

jobs Tasmania wide and is when done correctly (everywhere except Strahan) is relatively low impact. I hope too
see an expansion of the industry in the near future

Thank you for reviewing my submission
Yours Sincerely
Richard Knox

Richard Knox

29 November 201.9
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